From: CR Thomas

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please protect the Buffalo
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 5:32:26 PM

Please protect the Buffalo River. It is one of the jewels of Arkansas, the Natural State. Please
do not allow C&H Hog Farms, Inc. to get approval for the company’s application for a permit
5264-W.

Thank you,

CR Thomas

Hiker & backpacker from Texas who loves the Buffalo
crthomas99@hotmail.com


mailto:crthomas99@hotmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

